
On Monday evening, three talented poets represented Clutton at a Poetry Slam competition held at the
Writhlington School Theatre. Congratulations to Reuben, Molly and Elijah who wowed the judges and
audience alike and were pronounced runners-up for their performance entitled ‘The Wonderful World of
Wizardry’.

Thank you very much to everyone who attended parents meetings this week. If you were unable to
attend for whatever reason, please contact your child’s class teacher to arrange a meeting next term.

Our Project with Cholwell House started this week and eight of our Year 5 children were lucky enough
to be invited for a halloween party.  It was lovely to receive the following email today from the home.

‘I just wanted to say thank you very much to Mrs Evans, Cath and the Year 5 children for coming to Cholwell House
yesterday for our Halloween party.

The residents had a wonderful time as did all of the staff. The children were absolutely delightful and we would love to invite
them back.’

We hope to be able to invite some of the residents to visit our school too!

Finally, well done to children in Rowan Class who held a cake sale yesterday to raise money for their
class’ chosen charity - Bath Cats and Dogs Home. They managed to raise £85.50! Well done to all
involved and thank you to everyone that supported them.

Have a lovely half term, enjoy the fireworks at Church Farm on the 28th October and we’ll see you back
in school on Monday 31st October.

Mrs Cowgill and Mr Turull



Well done to Amber House for winning the house cup this term.
Treat time will be in the first week back!

IMPORTANT: School Menu changes:
There will be changes to primary school menus over the half term.  This is largely due to supply issues and as a result you
may find that your pre-orders are cancelled.  If affected by these changes you will receive an alert from ParentPay, advising
that your menu choice has been cancelled and to rebook. The changes will take place on Monday 24th October, so please
can we ask that you delay rebooking meal choices until Tuesday 25th October.  Thank you for your cooperation.

Amazon Wish List
We have started to create a list of books that we would like to add to our book corners in order to
continue to promote the love of reading.  If you feel able to purchase one of the books for the school it
would be greatly appreciated.  Simply follow the link below into your browser and choose a book to
purchase.  Many thanks - https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/KCC6UARWF1Q8?ref_=wl_share
Thank you to everyone who has donated a book so far.

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/KCC6UARWF1Q8?ref_=wl_share


Notices

● Dinner Menu Choices - These must be made by Thursday for the following week. Unfortunately, options
can no longer be changed after this day.  Please note that if you book a meal and then your child brings in
a packed lunch on that day you will still be charged for the booked meal if you pay for school lunches,
unless your child is ill.

● Mobile library - This will be in the pub car park every other Tuesday 3-4pm.  Please make sure that you
take advantage of this fantastic resource.

● School gates will open from 8.40am each morning for children to enter school and from 3.10pm to allow
parents to come into the playground for pick up at 3.15pm




